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 So thankful to all the loving churches that we have visited  

 Please pray for the Lord blessing in our trip to Boise  

 Please pray that all goes well in the move  

 Pray for the upcoming meetings and conferences 

 Pray that the Lord will provide many meetings to present the work.  

Sending  
Church 
 

Pastor Eric  Crawford 

Heritage Baptist Church 

1200 S Hwy 156 

Haslet, TX 76052 

817.439.5220 
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waltons2boise@yahoo.com 

817.851.5692 
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     Full Time 

Dear Friends and Brethren, 

  This was an amazing month.  It finally happened, on March 7, 2014, I quit my 
job as an engineer at Bell Helicopter and from that time forward I'm full time on 
deputation.  I was so thankful for the 17 years that the Lord let me work in that field, 
but I am more excited about devoting all my time to the church plant in Boise.   

 Another event this month, we were blessed to be part of Cornerstone Baptist 
Temple's Missions Conference in Dayton, OH.  This was our first mission's 
conference to be a part of and it was a wonderful first time experience for the whole 
family.  One of the blessings that touched us greatly, Sandi was able to speak to the 
children from the bus ministry and Doyce Christopher was also able to be involved on 
the bus route.   The Lord really laid this ministry upon our heart and please pray that 
the Lord provide, so we can start a bus/van outreach in Boise when we are able.  We 
were happy to see this church make their missions goal, and are so thankful to the 
members of Cornerstone Baptist Temple and Pastor Siler for having us.   

 As we were in Ohio, we were also able to be in the town where my wife grew 
up and visit her "old" church, First Baptist Church of Milford.  My wife was thrilled to 
see all her old church family. We were thankful to the Lord for allowance to present 
the ministry while there.  On their Great Commission night, it was a blessing as we 
were able to participate in the Bearing Precious Seed ministry, where I stapled, and 
Sandi and the children collated John and Romans. So thankful to Pastor Duttry and 
the staff at FBC.         

 As we move into April, it is wonderfully busy, with many meetings, and also 
we move out of our rental house.  Pastor Crawford and I will be visiting Boise to look 
for a possible church location.  Please pray that this will be a fruitful trip.   As always, 
we are thankful for your prayers and look forward to being your church planters to 
Boise, Idaho. 

Thank you and God bless you,  

Bro. Doyce Walton 
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